
From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Spring and fall clean up
Date: Friday, January 31, 2020 3:27:04 PM

________________________________________
From: Bryce Hopkin <brycehop@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 10:03 AM
To: Cyndi Sharkey
Subject: Spring and fall clean up

I was informed today that Sandy city will know longer be doing a spring and fall clean up pick up.  I
am very disappointed in this.  As a long time resident of Sandy city I find this as a disappointing
move to try to save money.  We pay plenty of taxes.  Renting just a few dumpsters for the city to use
is not a solution but a slap in the residents faces.   I ask myself, why can Cottonwood Heights city
afford it????!!

Please contact me.

Bryce Hopkin
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